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Fig. 1. Scott No.6, plate number on right.

By Robert A. Reisinger

Meeting Notice
At WESTPEX '80, Jack Tar Hotel,

San Francisco, Calif. on Saturday,
April 12, 1980 at 1:00 p.m. Details
from Dick Salz.
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I had only been collecting Canal Zone for about a year when I saw a dealer's adver­
tisement that indicated a large stock of Canal Zone material available. My interests go
primarily to collecting airmail stamps and covers, so I looked through those holdings first.
I glanced through the other material and the only item that was in any way rare or exotic
was an imprint strip of three of Scott No.6, Fig. 1, tbat was in a somewhat brown glassine
envelope. I had already spent several hundred dollars on airmail stamps, and although
beautifully centered, the fact that the piece had only partial gum and a 7 millimeter
tear in the selvage did not seem to justify extending myself further to purchase it.

I went back to tbe dealer several more

times to purchase airmail first day covers,
plate blocks and postal statior::ery, but kept
putting off the purcbase of the imprint strip,
partially because I was more interested in
airmails and partly due to a comment by
the dealer that several Canal Zone special.
ists had come in a few years ago and cleaned
out all his "good stuff." Several months
later, after exhausting the dealer's airmail
stock, I decided that the imprint strip, with
only 418 copies tbat could possibly exist,
would probably be a good investment and
finally purchased it.

About a year or two after this purchase,
I became a member of the Canal Zone

Study Group. Through the Canal Zone
Philatelist, I learned of several dealers who
specialize in Canal Zone material, including
Rick Schwartz. He very nicely sends out
articles of interest along with his price
lists, and in one of these, it was mentioned
that only left and bottom plate numbers
had been found for Scott Nos. 4 through 8.
I said to myself, "that can't be, mine has
the plate number on the right." Just to make
sure, the next time I went to my safe de­
posit box, I checked, and sure enough, the
plate number was on the right!

I'm sure it is the dream of all stamp
collectors to own a unique item and I was,
of course, elated that this might fall into
that category. I contacted Dick Salz several
months later, and he told me that in 1949,
a right side strip of three reportedly had
been offered at auction, but no picture was
available. My piece now appeared to have
fallen from the probably unique category
to the possibly unique, even though it may,
in fact, be the same strip of three offered
in 1949. \Ve will probably never know, but

Scott No.6 Plate Position Rediscovered

Consignments for the 9th mail auc­
tion may be sent between June 16
and July 14, 1980 to CZSG, c/o
R.H. Salz, 60-27th Avenue, San Frall­
cisco, Calif. 94121. Please ship in­
sured or re;;istered. Certificates neces­
sary on all Scott Nos. 1, 2, 3, and
15. The auction will take place in
October 1980.

Mail Auction No.9

Presidene s Report
George W. Stilwell

377 Rolling Rock Road
Mountainside, N. J. 07092

A new decade is upon us but without
any new Canal Zone stamps. They may
be gone but not forgotten as the prices ;2;0

higher in every sale.
Before this issue comes out, my wife and

I will have vacationed in the Canal Zone
and Contadora Island. This will be our first

visit and we hope that many of our mem­
bers can meet with us on a Sunday after­
noon in Panama City.

The Canal Zone Study Group has held a
regular meeting each year during SOJEX
in Atlantic City, N.]., and WESTPEX in
San Frandsco. Other meetings have been

---nela iii Los-Angeles, Columous, Ohio, Crin·
ford, N.J., Wayne, N.J., etc. During the
coming years I would like to see more
meetings in other parts of the country. This
is a good way for CZSG members and pro­
spective members to meet one another, to
talk about their recent finds, to show exam­
ples of their stamps and covers, and to
learn from one another.

Letters have been written to our directors

asking if they would host a CZSG meeting
at a stamp sbow in tbeir areas sometime
tbis year and/or next.

Tbere is a special box on the front page
of the CZP for meeting notices. It would
be nice to see tbis filled with upcoming
meetings at all times.

If there are any others who would like
to host a CZSG meeting at a stamp show,
please contact Dick Salz, AI Bew, or myself.
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